Labour Department’s occupational
health public talks cancelled

a€<In view of the latest COVID-19 situation, the Labour Department
announced today (January 7) that the occupational health public talks
entitled "Work and Cardiovascular and Cerebrovascular Diseases" and "First
Aid in the Workplace" at the Lecture Theatre of the Hong Kong Central Library
scheduled for January 13 and January 20 respectively have been cancelled.
Enrolled participants will be informed of the cancellations individually.
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